
ERRATUM - 2 

We would like to inform an unintended mistake made in the published issue “2014, 11(1)” on 
the manuscript (11(1) 9-18, 2014) entitled “Pharmacy Students’ Perceptions on 
Pharmaceutical Promotion”. The e-mail address of the corresponding author has been 
unintentionally written wrong and has been replaced as the follows; 

The title of the manuscript, the authors, affiliations and correspondence address appeared in 
the published issue: 

Title: Pharmacy Students’ Perceptions on Pharmaceutical Promotion 
Authors: Aliye M A N D I R A C I O G L U , Bülent KIRAN 
Affiliations: Ege University, Faculty of Medicine Department of Public Health, 

İzmir, 1URKEY, Ege University, Faculty of Pharmacy, Department of 
Pharmacy Management, 35100 Bornova-İzmir, TUPvKEY 

Correspondance: E-mail: yunespanahi@yahoo.com 

The correspondence address has been replaced as the follows in the electronic version of the 
manuscript (www.teb.org.tr/akademi/journal): 

Correspondance: E-mail : kiran.bulent@gmail.com 

242 

mailto:yunespanahi@yahoo.com
http://www.teb.org.tr/akademi/journal
mailto:kiran.bulent@gmail.com

